
CALIFORNIA PAINT
HORSE ASSOCIATION
californiapainthorseassoc.com

Minutes of Meeting Held
November 15, 2016
Dixon, CA

President John Casey called the meeting to order at 7:35 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT:
John and Janice Casey, Janet Radford, Steve Coombs, Ellen DeLong
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Ellen made a motion to accept minutes; Seconded by 
Janice.   Motion Passed
Communications: APHA send a letter acknowledging our donation to the Lynn Titlow 
scholarship fund.
TREASURER’S REPORT: Bob not present but Janet gave report of amount in 
checking.  Bills – Janet had lunch at CCC meeting and lunch with director of PCQHA for
a total of $44.85.  Ellen made motion to pay bills; seconded by Janice – motion passed.
CCC: Meeting held Oct. 29 in Sacramento.  We had to change our show format because 
San Joaquin is joining with the Gold mine circuit to hold a show 4 days after our Santa 
Barbara show at Brookside.  Janet thought it would have an adverse effect on our show.  
CCC reps voted NOT to approve San Joaquin show for points as they did not tell us of 
their intentions when original show dates were given and it is too close to CPHA show.  
Award fees are down about $4000 from last year.  Discussion about saddles.  One or two 
are being sponsored but it seems unfair to those other categories that did not get 
sponsored.  Directory will be printed by JP-Graphics and they have given us some very 
reasonable ad costs..  Banquet and next meeting will be Feb.18 at Turlock Country Club.
SHOW COMMITTEE: We had to change our schedule due to the surprise move by San
Joaquin to join with the Gold Mine circuit in July.  We will now do back to back 4 judge 
shows (total of 8 judges) at Rancho Murieta April 27-30.  On July 21 we will do a 2 
judge specialty show in Santa Barbara and on July 22-23 a 4 judge POR in Santa 
Barbara.  Janet is looking into joining with quarter horse or pinto at these shows.
YEAR END AWARDS:  Year End awards will be given out at our BarBQue in April at 
Rancho Murieta
Meeting adjouned at 8:00p.m.
Respectfully submitted
Janet Radford
CPHA Secretary
janrad@att.net

NEXT MEETING: Feb.14, 2017 at Mary’s Pizza Shack in Dixon.  Meeting begins at 
7:30p.m.  
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